
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Contact: Matt Hall, Water Distribution Senior Worker 

                  541.574.5874 
Date: 
September 30th, 2022 
 

Notice of Partial Lane Closure on Highway 101- Public Works Project, October 4, 5, 6 
  
The partial lane closure for US Highway 101 will begin Tuesday October 4th 
 through Thursday October 6th, between the hours of 3 AM to 8 AM. 
 
The impacted area will be Hwy. 101 between NW 12th St to Yaquina Bay Bridge: partial 
lane closure for City water valve maintenance. 
 
The utility work will require a partial/outside lane closure (both directions) for City water 
valve maintenance. 
 
The work area in the affected lane will be blocked off by service trucks with flashing  
directional arrows routing drivers to the inside lane.  
 
Please drive with caution. Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 
For questions, please contact Matt Hall, Water Distribution Senior Utility Worker with the 
Newport Department of Public Works at 541-574-5874 
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